

Council Member Motion For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of July 29, 2021

To: Committee of the Whole Date: July 26, 2021

From: Councillor Thornton-Joe and Councillor Alto

Subject: Bank Street School

BACGROUND

The South Jubilee Neighbourhood Association has sent a letter to the City in regards to the future of the Bank Street School in their neighbourhood (see attached letter). As the letter states, the residents have felt left out of the process to provide input and direction on the future of the school. The Association hopes to have a meeting with SD61 in August hosted by SJNA. SJNA is asking for a chance to advance a dialogue on the future of the Bank School, of the costs associated with rebuilding or restoring the school, and any opportunities to create new community space.

RECOMMENDATION

That Mayor ask SD61 to meet with the South Jubilee Neighbourhood Association Board to discuss the future of and answer questions regarding Bank School.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Thornton-Joe

Charlague Showton-Joe

Councillor Alto